
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 10/30/2013 8:44:22 AM 
To: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: at 9:30 

I'll be bringing 
Redacted 

from ATS and 
Redacted 

from NDT with me this morning. 

I assume you have a speaker phone, right? Jesus Soto very much wants to be part of the 
discussion, but he has to be in San Ramon later this morning and he asks that we call him. 

See you soon. 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 
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